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Bussage C. of E. (Aided) Primary School


The Ridgeway, Bussage, Stroud, Glos. GL6 8FW


Head Teacher: Mr. Andrew Ferguson, B.A. (Hons)
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15th December 2017


Dear Parents





As the term draws to a close I would like to congratulate all of the children and staff on a set of fantastic Christmas performances.  The singing was brilliant, the acting superb and it was wonderful once again to see so many of you at these events.  I particularly wanted to thank you for the understanding and support we have received from most parents regarding the rescheduling of the Monday Carol Service to the afternoon of Thursday.  For various reasons it was just not possible to run the event in the evening and therefore we had the choice of either cancelling the event completely or going with the only other available slot, Thursday 2pm.  The retiring collections raised over £350 for Winston’s Wish and Shelterbox. Thank you for your generosity.





The Pantomime:


On Wednesday, we went on our whole school trip to the pantomime in Cheltenham to see Dick Whittington.     “Oh no, we didn’t!”


Well actually we did.  Everyone who went had a fantastic time.  I wanted to thank all of the helpers who came along and supported us in looking after the children.  You were all brilliant!  I also wanted to thank the PTA for funding the coaches and thus considerably reducing the cost to parents.  I finally wanted to thank Mrs Hale for organising and coordinating the whole event.








Merry Christmas:


On behalf of all of the staff I wanted to wish you and your families a very 


Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all back in school on 


Wednesday January 3rd.





Kind regards














Mr A Ferguson


Head Teacher 








































































































�








